
Canon Burrows School Council Minutes 
Wednesday, March 13th, 2019, 1:15pm, Penthouse Suite 

Present: 
Year 2: Esme (RD) and Elisa (JM) 
Year 3: Bella (JL) and Erin (MM) 
Year 4: Robyn (BR) and Mollie (LS)  
Year 5: Harry (JF) and Ayaan (KG) 
Year 6: Shree, Rosie and Toby (RB) / Dylan and Matilda (FT)  
 

1) Welcome councillors. Opening Prayer (led by Mr Horne) 
 

2) School council to organise the collection of Easter eggs and selling of raffle 
tickets. 

 Harry (Y5) - Share the Miracle –- Please can we donate some of our Easter eggs to charity. The 
charities that we would like to donate to are Willow Wood and Cancer Warrior. 

 Mr Horne to organise a timetable for all council members to sell raffle tickets 
 School council to write letters to Tesco and Sainsbury’s asking for donations of Easter eggs. 

Please could year 5 councillors do this.  
 Please remind all children to ask for donations. 

 
3) Celebrate success of School Disco and share profit made. This will go towards the 

Year 6 trip to Robin wood along with any other fundraising taking place 
 Mr Horne thanked the school council for their hard work and congratulated them on a very 

successful Valentine’s disco. 
 Particular thanks went to Harry and Ayaan (year 5) for their hard work in organising the tickets. 

 
4) Road Safety Questionnaires – feedback. 

 Year 6 children explained that they had completed a questionnaire with parents. 
 All parents surveyed thought that parking was a problem 
 All parents thought that giving out fliers was a good idea. 
 Launch event on the last week of term? We will discuss this with Miss Fildes 
 Mr Horne has ordered some road safety resources, so when they arrive we will begin our 

initiative. 
 The school council will invite PCSOs and the local newspaper on launch day 
 The school council will create fliers to hand out and put on cars. These will be created next week 

(18th March). Eco committee to be invited too.  
 
5) A.O.B. 

 Year 5 commented that they had enjoyed incorporating art into world book week  
 Year 5 commented that they were pleased to hear how much children were enjoying their lessons 

(junior inspection feedback)  
 Mr Horne asked for three/four council members to feedback to governors on Thursday 21st 

March. Harry (needs to check date), Shree, Dylan and Toby will attend. 
 
6) Close meeting 

 Closing prayer led by Dylan. 


